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9 December 2016 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

International Evening 
 
As you know we had our International Evening on Thursday 1 December. 
 
It was a wonderful evening with fabulous food from around the world, excellent entertainment 
from pupils, parents and guests, beautiful displays around the hall and a positive vibrant 
atmosphere generated by our parents and pupils. 
 
We thank our Parent Council for organising this important event and we pay particular thanks 
to Astrid Azurdia and her dedicated team for their time, commitment and creativity.  We are 
also very grateful to the companies, individuals and benefactors who donated prizes and to 
the parents who visited shops and establishments to seek donations. 
 
The money collected from the evening is being shared between charity and the school.  
Thank you to the teachers who worked with the children who performed on the night and for 
the editing and production of the Back to Front video and to all parents who helped out on 
the night. 
 
There are still some uncollected prizes.  These are: 
 

Bikram Yoga Voucher  Pink 40 

El Gusto Voucher for £20  Pink 38 

Timorous Beasties Cushion   Blue 25 

Liquorice Tree Voucher £25  White 34 

Music Alchemist Voucher for lessons  Blue 190 

 Bottle of Shochu (Japanese 
spirit) 

 Green 104 

Nerea Bello Pair of earrings  Blue 140 

 
Next week sees our Infant Show being performed on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday.  
We look forward to seeing our P1, P2 and P3 parents at this year’s Infant Show. 
 
We will also be selling our popular Hillhead mugs, porcelain or china, £6 each or 2 for £10. 
 
Best Wishes 
 
 
Francis Donaghy 
Head Teacher 


